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9/15/17 

Disaster News due to Hurricane Irma 
 For the States of Georgia and South Carolina- Update 

 
At this time there are no designated counties in the states of Georgia or South Carolina that require a 
post-disaster inspection. 
 
PHL will continue to monitor for any updates and capture all impacted counties and may require post-
disaster inspections on loans located in areas that sustained damages in advance of a FEMA 
declaration for Individual Assistance. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Regional Sales Manager. 
 


